
NEWSLETTER 

World Book Day
This year World Book Day will take place on Thursday 7th

March. Instead of dressing up as a character we would like
the children to dress up as a word - ‘wear a word’.

For example, you could pin the word 'precious' to you and
wear lots of jewellery, You could wear the word ‘flamboyant’

and come wearing a pink tutu, etc.
Children can still wear character costumes but with a word

attached so a dressing up costume of Willy Wonka could wear
the word 'preposterous'. They could come in their own clothes

and wear the word 'casual' if they like. 
We are looking forward to seeing the children’s (and your)

creativity.

FRIDAY 1ST MARCH 2024

Key Dates
Friday 1st March
School Sleepover

Thursday 7th March
World Book Day

Friday 8th March
Owls Mother’s Day

Celebration

Tuesday 12th March -
2pm

Parents Sleep and
Screens Session

Tuesday 26th March -
5pm

Easter Bingo

Thursday 28th March - 
Break up for Easter

Holidays

HPAN

School Sleepover

Well done to the AMAZING children from Ravens
Class who wowed a huge audience at the Foundry in
Widnes with their fabulous ukulele and singing skills. 

They had lots of fun joining 4 other schools from
across Halton to perform as part of the Halton

Primary Arts Network, under the theme ‘A
Wonderful World’. 

Goodbye and Good luck
Our School Community would like to wish Harley

and Kathleen all the best with their new
adventure, they will be missed by us all.

Thank you to those of you
who signed up for the Sleep

Over.

The funds raised will help
towards covering coach

costs to school trips.  

Also, thank you for your
donations of chocolate for
the Easter Bingo- details to

follow. 

Seesaw
Following feedback from our school survery, next week you

will be getting an invite to an app called Seesaw. This app is
used already in school to record what the children are
learning and will help you to see the fun activities your

children get up to. 

You will be given an agreement to sign, to say that you won’t
share the images on social media. Once you have returned

this, you will be given details of how to join your child’s
Seesaw ‘page’. 






